
' T H E PLEASURE STATION" 

18 July 1960 

Norman L. Maguire 

W5NXF 

1420 Columbia Drive NE 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

This is to verify your reception of our test transmission on the 16th of 

May, 1960. 

Thank you for reporting this to us, and please excuse our delay in reply- 

ing. We would appreciate any reports you send in the future. 

Sincerely, 

/71.4.44 ,......7ce,/,,e_____ 

Mike Fischer, C. E. 
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